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Dear Harrier, 
 
This is a formal notification of the 2015 Annual General Meeting which will take place on Friday, 6th 
November in the Dixon Suite at Old Mill Hall, Grove, starting at 7:30pm. 
 
The Committee has agreed that the notification will be by email this year. 
 
Further supporting documentation is also available in the Admin Section of the WHH website. 
Please take the time to read the AGM notification.  The Committee is not be proposing to increase the 
Club’s portion of the subscription fee for 2016 above its 2015 level.  However, the England Athletics affiliation 
fee has tended to increase annually, approximately in line with inflation.  Hence this portion of the Annual 
Subscription will be increased, as agreed at last year’s AGM. 
On the Agenda will be a discussion on a charitable donation from the 2017 White Horse Half Marathon.  It has 
been customary for the Club to support local charities.  If you wish to propose a suitable charity, please notify 
Lori or myself, ideally before the meeting. 
We are also proposing a short discussion on the Way Forward for the Club.  Issues, which have been 
discussed recently in this respect, include: 
 

i) Long term coaching provisions with the need to encourage more members to obtain accredited 
coaching qualifications and the demand for Junior coaching, including from U11s.  The Club also 
has a demand for qualified officials to support its participation in local and regional competitions; 

ii) Social events; 
iii) Competition and training and particularly the need to encourage more members to participate in 

Club teams in local events; 
iv) The longer term provision of local training facilities for the Club; 
v) Jog Wantage and a Wantage Park Run; and 

vi) Development of a wider Club membership. 
 

Again, if you have any views or ideas on these or other issues of interest, please use this opportunity to raise 
and discuss them. 
We also still urgently need people to come forward to assist with the running of White Horse Harriers 
AC.  Currently the Club is run by a very small number of willing members.  We need a Committee with the 
broadest range of members, in order that we can ensure that we fully serve the wishes and interests of the 
members.  
 
If you are prepared to help with running the club in any capacity, as a committee member or in other areas 
(coaching, helping with events, etc.), please respond to this email. 
 

Simon Leech 
Chairman 

 
 


